Prices Circuit Reserve - Submission

On behalf of Woronora Valley Residents Association Inc. (WVRA Inc.), we submit the following information which has been discussed at our previous meetings.

Our residents have advised that they would prefer to keep this small and beneficial reserve, free of playground equipment. Residents would prefer this reserve to be a quiet space where there is easy wheelchair access.

People also enjoy fishing, reading, and relaxing, free of children and their activities. This park is particularly appreciated by elderly people to enjoy the peaceful surroundings of Woronora River.

Close by are excellent playgrounds for children with a variety of equipment at Burnum Burnum Reserve and Prince Edward Park which are both within walking distance and provide amenities.

For these reasons, our Association does not support Option A, and Option B is not suitable being close to Prices Circuit and parking could be a safety issue being on top of the hill.

We hope you will take this information into consideration when making your decision.

Regards,

Marelle Burnum Burnum Robyn Galvin On behalf of WVRA - 22/2/24